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Dear	Co-Laborers	in	Christ,	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 		August	2017	
	 	
Greetings	 in	 the	 name	of	 our	 Lord	 and	 Savior	 Jesus	 Christ!	 Isaiah	 42:12	 “Let	 them	 give	 glory	 unto	 the	 Lord,	 and	
declare	his	praise	in	the	islands.”	
		
We	praise	the	Lord	for	His	continued	blessings	here	on	the	North	Shore	of	Kauai.	Since	our	 last	prayer	 letter,	 I’m	
happy	to	report	that	I	had	the	privilege	to	baptize	(with	a	big	smile	on	my	face)	our	granddaughter,	Aven.	It’s	always	
a	blessing	to	get	to	baptize,	but	it’s	extra	special	when	it’s	those	in	your	own	family!	We	also	had	the	joy	of	seeing	
our	daughter	graduate	high	school.	I	don’t	know	where	all	the	time	went,	but	she	has	been	a	joy	and	a	blessing	to	
our	family	since	adopting	her	on	the	island	of	Pohnpei	in	2001	at	the	age	of	2.	

	

				 												 												 									
								Baptizing	our	granddaughter,	Aven!																						Priscilla’s	graduation!										Priscilla’s	graduation	dinner!	
	
We	 thank	 the	 Lord	 for	 our	Mission	 Conference	 this	 year.	 It’s	my	 desire	 that	 our	 folks	 at	 Amazing	 Grace	 Baptist	
Church	get	a	true	burden	for	the	lost	here	on	Kauai.	We	enjoyed	great	preaching	from	the	president	of	World	Wide	
New	 Testament	 Baptist	 Missions,	 Brother	 Danny	Whetstone.	 A	 number	 of	 our	 folks	 gave	 testimony	 to	 how	 the	
messages	spoke	to	their	heart.	We	were	also	blessed	with	special	music	by	Patty,	our	children’s	Sunday	School	and	
others	in	the	church.	Pray	for	us	as	we	take	the	gospel	into	the	villages,	and	that	we	will	have	an	open	door	to	share	
the	good	news	of	Jesus	Christ!	

															 																 	
						Brother	Whetstone	preaching!																										Patty	singing!																											Some	of	our	children	singing!	

		
We	want	 to	 thank	you	 so	much	 for	being	 faithful	partners	with	us	as	we	 continue	 to	minister	 to	 the	 islanders	of	
Kauai	and	the	Pacific.	Your	faithful	prayers	and	sacrificial	giving	allows	us	to	minister	where	God	has	called	us!		
	
Serving	the	Lord	on	Kauai,	
Bro.	George,	Patty	and	Priscilla		


